
Polites Florist Purchases Farrell’s Florist 
 

 
 
4th Generation Polites Florist has acquired Farrell's Florist in Drexel Hill, Pennsylvania.  
 
Talks of a possible sale started last summer after former owner Tim Farrell, AAF, AIFD, 

PFCI, met Helena Polites of Polites Florist (which also operates locations in Upper Darby and 
Springfield, Pennsylvania) at the Society of American Florists’ Congressional Action Days.  

 
“…[I] was impressed by her enthusiasm for the floral business and her willingness to be 

involved in industry happenings outside of her own business,” he says. “That, paired with being 
part of a family business that has provided flowers to her community for almost 100 years, gave 
me the confidence to know that the business I built would be in good hands.” 
 

Polites reveres Farrell’s excellent reputation and knowledge of the floral industry, and 
looks forward to working with Tim during the transition, she says. 

 
“Farrell's Florist has been a household name in the area for over 40 years,” says 

Polites. “I hope to keep his legacy alive by creating the same beautiful arrangements for his 
clientele.” 

 
 
 


